
Letter to Overseers and Ministers in Europe 

This letter has been issued by the owners of the property where the Belgium convention has 
been held. 

They comment: 

Over the past few years, troubling developments have come to light within the church, revealing 
profound and devastating issues that have shaken this faith community. These issues are not 
just isolated incidents but have exposed a pattern that demands collective attention, sensitivity, 
and action. The painful revelations of recent scandals have brought to the surface an urgent 
need for introspection, accountability, and change. 

…. We are convinced that the time has come to make meaningful changes that will not only help 
towards correcting the wrongs of the past, where possible, but also help ensure a safer, healthier 
environment for all who are part of this fellowship in the future. 

This message is written not out of bitterness, but out of a profound love and concern for this faith 
community. We hope that by addressing these difficult issues with honesty and humility, trust 
can be rebuilt and healing fostered where possible. This opportunity to make things right, where 
possible, should not be missed, to protect and nurture those in this fellowship group, and to take 
courageous steps toward a future marked by compassion and integrity of which Christ was the 
perfect example. 

Their letter is long as it has details from many years of interactions with workers. 

 


